
	

Meet our New Students in Class PP1.	These children all need sponsorship. Please pray and consider 
sponsoring a child for just $20.00 per month. Go To www.AHKI.org and click on “Sponsor a Child”.  
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See	Page	2		

Celebrating our STTF Academy Birthdays                             STTF Pastor Samwel & Tabitha’s 
                  In January & February               “Baby Glen” 
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Donate	
	Checks	payable	to:	AHKI	
	Mail	to:	
	Scott	Adams/	The	Honc’s	
	3	Adobe	Grove,		
	San	Antonio,	TX.		78239	
	

Donate	Online	
www.AHKI.org	

	

PRAYER: 
 

• God will open ministry doors in 2019’ 
• Our	“Vision	2019”	Goals	to	be	met.	(See	January	newsletter)	
• Mission	Teams	will	come	serve	this	year.	
• Safety	for	us	as	we	will	be	traveling	to	several	countries	this	year.	
• As	we	minister	to	Kristi	Hobbs	High	School	and	University	Students.	
• We	will	continue	to	reach	the	lost	and	be	“Disciples	Makers”	
• STTF	Sponsorship	that	God	will	provide	a	sponsor	for	every	child.	

UP	COMING:		
• Pray	for	us	as	we	will	be	traveling	to	South	Africa	for	our	J-Life	Leadership	Summit	

February	20-24	
• Travel	to	Cape	Town	South	Africa	February	24-	March	2.	Personal	time	away	staying	with	

John	&	Lorna	Abrahamse,	founders	of	J-Life	Africa.	
• March-	Trip	to	Rwanda	&	Uganda.	Ministering	to	our	J-Life	country	directors	and	their	

ministry	team.	(Dates	not	set).	
• April	10-24	Kristi	Hobbs	will	be	with	us	and	we	will	be	hosting	the	Hobbs	Boarding	School	

Students	here	from	April	12-17.	
• Travel	to	Ethiopia	for	J-Life	Training.	May	23-26	

The pastor from Nairobi Calvary Temple invited us to come and share with their leadership as to how J-Life 
Discipleship Training models the “Jesus Life” in how Jesus made disciples that makes disciples. What a blessing 
to be able to begin our year-long journey with these pastors and leaders. Pray for us as we continue the new 
work God has opened up here in Kenya and Ethiopia. 

“Blessing it Forward” We are continuing to give Milk Goats away to 
needy families in our area. Anita is one of our students and her mother Lucy 
is a survivor of the Westgate Mall Terrorist attack in 2013’; as well as she 
was attacked in her home few years later. Lucy suffers with anxiety and a fear 
to leave her home. She and Anita have been dependent on Lucy’s elderly 
parents to care for them. A few weeks ago her mother passed and has placed a 
huge burden on her father. We are praying for God to heal Lucy’s fear and 
also praying that this milk goat will help provide some income and nutrition 
to the family. Darleen was able to spend time ministering and praying over 
Lucy before we left. 


